
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Lori Cohen [mailto:loricohen99@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 12:03 PM 
To: Talk to DOL 
Subject: Thank you for keeping fiduciary rule 

Mr. Acosta, 

As a retiree, I greatly appreciate your decision to keep the fiduciary rule in place, and to receive public comment on any 
proposed changes to the rule. The average investor needs these types of protections as we make our financial decisions. 

Thank you 
Lori Cohen 
Seattle, WA 

Sent from my iPad 
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